
Orientation Session and Distribution of Orientation Materials for the 
Master’s Program in Agro-Bioresources Science and Technology 

 

Dear New Students, 

 
Welcome to the Graduate Scholl of Science and Technology, and congratulations on your admission 
to our Master’s Program in Agro-Biouresources Science and Technology. It is a pleasure to have you 
here. 
For the distribution of the important documents such as student IDs and orientation materials, please 
read the information below and follow the instructions. 
 

1. Receiving your student ID 

Student ID cards, Unified Authentication ID cards, and other orientation materials for the new students 

will be distributed at the following date, time, and location. Please come to collect the documents at 

the designated date and time. 

① New students of the Biosystems Field 

Time: From 13:00 to 16:00 Monday, April 6, 2020 

Place: Institutes of Biological and Agricultural Sciences G Building, Room 502 

② New students of other fields 

Place: Institutes of Biological and Agricultural Sciences F Building, Room 307 

Time: It is divided according to the birth month as shown in the table below 
 

Time 4/6（Monday） 4/7（Tuesday） 4/8（Wednesday） 
10:00-11:00  Born in October  Born in March 

11:00-12:00  Born in February Born in June 

13:15-14:15  Born in January Born in May Born in September 

14:15-15:15  Born in April  Born in August  Born in December  

15-15-16:15 Born in July Born in November   
 
2. Orientation 
Information regarding course registration etc. will be released through the University of Tsukuba's 

manaba Learning Management System (manaba), please access this website for detailed information.  

Orientation materials will be uploaded to manaba by April 15th. Please download the documents and 

follow the instructions to create the Course Registration Plan. 
 
３.Contact from university  
A message will be sent to your University of Tsukuba email address (s + the last 7 digits of your 

student ID @ s.tsukuba.ac.jp). Information on how to log in to manaba and how to obtain necessary 

materials will be sent to this email address. Be sure to check the email frequently using your ID and 

PW written on your “Unified Authentication ID card”. 

How to use e-mails: https://www.u.tsukuba.ac.jp/en-email-after201704/ 

 

Contact information for the Graduate Program Office of Agricultural Science (F306) 

Okubo Toyoko:  okubo.toyoko.fu@un.tsukuba.ac.jp (For inquiry in Japanese) 

Huiling Su: su.huiling.fn@un.tsukuba.ac.jp (For inquiry in English and Chinese) 

 


